
From: Jamie McDaniel Hodges <jamiehodges293@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 8:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Nelson, Elizabeth <ENelson@a2gov.org>; Eyer, Jen 
<JEyer@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: CoAA Planning Office Auto Reply 
 
 
I have a concern as I am planning to present my opinion regarding the deer cull to the City Council 
tomorrow.  I was not successful in trying to voice my views this I also find that with all the "experts" you 
are supposed to be (in the planning commission) as we clearly have the experts (mostly from U of M) 
why do we need to hire consultants for what is the "Planning Commission"  These people seem to be 
very qualified and I am concerned we are not getting the right people for this position.  What is your 
criteria?  Certainly we should have this in Ann Arbor.... 
 
The planning commission is just talking about bringing the new A2 Zero into the discussions.  What is 
going on?  Hire more people and delay the process?  Why are these experts appointed to committees if 
they have to get help from the percervieved experts? 
 
The Land Use Plan is so critical and to just be discussing it on May 4, 2022 is so amazing and sad. 
 
This is so obvious and that you are discussing now is mind boggling.  Who are these people on the 
Planning Commission?  Help me understand why they are appointed. 
 
 

Thanks and remember to live kindly. 
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